

OVINGHAM C E FIRST SCHOOL

www.ovinghamfirst.northumberland.sch.uk

Weekly News

Bulletin 19/10/2018

Harvest Festival

Our Harvest Festival service will be held on Tuesday, 23rd October, 9.15am, at St. Mary's church. You are welcome to join us.

Donations for our chosen charity 'The People's Kitchen' will be welcomed in school that day.



Cauliflower Cards



Cauliflower Card orders have now been collected and will be sent off to be printed next week. There

are some lovely designs, well done to all the children!

Middle School Applications

The online portal for Middle School applications closes on 31st October. All Y4 children should have applied by then.

NECCR

We have had confirmation this week from the North of England Children's Cancer Run that our school raised a grand total of £994 this year. Well done to everyone who took part and we look forward to seeing you all at next year's run



Bake Sale - PTA

The PTA will be holding a Bake Sale at 3.00pm on Friday, 26th October. Please bring in any cakes, buns, biscuits etc. into school on Friday morning. Thank you.









Photo Proofs

The photo proofs arrived in school today and will be sent home with your child. They are beautiful photographs.

Please place your order by 6th November.
Thank you

Unihoc Festival



We will be sending a Y3/Y4 team to Adderlane on Tuesday, 23rd October after school to take part in a Unihoc Festival. We wish them good luck!

Clubs

After-school

Karate—Y1—Y4, Mon 3.10pm

Netball, Y3 & Y4, Tues 3.10pm

Craft Club, Y4, Wed 3.10pm

Unihoc, Y3 & Y4, Thurs 3.10pm

Lunchtime clubs



